
Greater Wellington Regional Council and Kāpiti Coast District
Council will be undertaking a rabbit control operation at
Pharazyn Reserve on Rutherford Drive, from 5 June 2024. 

The operation is to help protect native plants in this sensitive
environment. Bait known as Pindone poison will be applied to
carrot and died green. This is an effective control method for
rabbits in this area.

Pindone carrot will be applied directly to the ground within
fenced areas.

Dogs must be kept on lead in this area. Please keep to the
tracks in the treated areas and avoid contact with the bait or
animal carcasses. Signage will be erected at main entry points
along the walkway and on fencing.

For further information, please contact

Pharazyn Reserve rabbit
control – June 2024

Greater Wellington 
0800 496 734
pest.animals@gw.govt.nz

.
Kāpiti Coast District Council
0800 486 486
biodiversity@kapiticoast.govt.nz
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